
Pictures for Overtime Magazine 

The Orillia Figure Skating Club has been publishing articles in the 

Overtime magazine this year.  If you have pictures of your skater that 

you would like to share, please email them to  

ofscnewsletter@gmail.com OR to info@orilliafigureskatingclub.com.  

Our editor will make every effort to include as many pictures as 

possible.    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bingo 

 

Star Skate families are required to 

volunteer for one bingo night each season 

as part of the club commitment policy.  

BUT those that volunteer for multiple 

dates will earn credits toward their 

child’s skating.  This is a great 

opportunity for you to save on 

registration fees and do your part for the 

club. ALL CanSkate parents are welcome 

to participate as well.  Bingo is located at 

215 Mississaga St E (Royal Canadian 

Legion). Please arrive at 5:15 pm.   

 

Please contact Wendy at 

ofscbingo@gmail.com or Kiera at 

info@orilliafigureskatingclub.com if 

you are interested in helping. 

 

Upcoming dates: 

June 14 and 28 

July 24 

 

 

 

Facebook 
Please send pictures of your skater 

during sessions and at competitions 

to ofscmedia@gmail.com if you 

would like to see them posted on our 

Facebook page.  Thank you! 

 

 

Annual Orillia Figure Skating Club Golf Tournament 

 

Unfortunately, our golf tournament has been cancelled this year;  

we hope to see the event return in June 2020. 

 

Orillia Matters 
Orillia Matters is Orillia’s newest online NEWS!!!  They support 

OFSC by posting skaters of the month and competition results.  

Please visit their website www.orilliamatters.com and like them 

on Facebook. 

 

Congratulations 
 

Congratulations to All of our OFSC skaters who passed tests this past 

Spring session. Best of luck to all skaters who are skating in Wasaga 

Beach and Bradford over the summer months.  
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SKATER for May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Zoe Roe is a skater on our Silver session.  Zoe is 12 
years old and in Grade 6. 
She enjoys cross country running, skiing and singing. 
She is currently working on her Star 5 Freeskate, 
Jr.Silver skills and Jr.Silver dances. Zoe is a very hard 
worker, giving 100 percent effort every session. She is 
taught by Susan Scott. 
 

The Orillia Figure Skating club would like to  

thank “Booster Juice Orillia” for sponsoring our  

“Skater of the Month for May”. 
 
 

                           

 

Spring Festival Competition 

Congratulations to Hailey Irwin who finished 2nd at 

the Spring Festival competition in Buffalo, New 

York.  Hailey achieved a personal best performance 

in her Intermediate Ladies long program.  Hailey is 

coached by Tracey Zwiers. 

 

 

  

2019-2020 Board of Directors 

We are pleased to introduce to you the Orillia Figure 
Skating Club Board of Directors for 2019-2020: 

 
• Lori Irwin (President / Ice & Pro) 
• Shawna Tinney (Treasurer) 
• Kiera Gagnon (Secretary) 
• Jayme Zwiers (Test Chair) 
• Sean Davidson (Fundraising) 
• Wendy Ceccanese (Bingo) 
• Leslie Woodley (Music) 
• Parida Wichayasunan (Newsletter) 
• Erin Csumrik-Shaw (PAs) 
• Melissa Elliott (Policies) 
• Jamie Elliott (Social Media) 
• Tracey Zwiers (Coaching Rep) 

 
• Amanda Frankum (Past President) 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SKATER for JUNE 

 

Carlea Wilkie-Ellis skates on the 

Gold session at the Orillia Figure 

Skating Club.  Carlea currently 

competes in Level 5 freeskate and 

Level 5 solo dance with Special 

Olympics. Carlea has completed her 

Junior Silver Skills, her Star 5 

freeskate and Junior Silver dances.  

She is coached by Tracey Zwiers, 

and has had a very successful season 

winning a bronze and silver medal 

at the Special Olympics Provincial 

Winter Games in Sault Ste.Marie.  

Outside of skating Carlea enjoys 

basketball, swimming and hockey. 

 

The Orillia Figure Skating club would like to thank “Booster Juice Orillia”  

for sponsoring our  “Skater of the Month for June”.                                                     
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Please remember to like us on Facebook (Orillia Figure Skating Club) 

 

 


